
 

 

 

     

                      
310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8560    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 
 

August 24, 2016 

 
 
Lauron & Molly Morgan 

225 – 9th Street East #110 

St Paul MN 55101 

 

VIA EMAIL:  lindy@pdinstore.com 

 

 

Re: Order to Remove or Repair at 106 King Street East. 

 

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Morgan: 

 

This is to confirm that on August 23rd at the Legislative Hearing, the Legislative Hearing Officer, 

Marcia Moermond, recommended that the City Council grant 180 days for the rehabilitation of the 

building pending the completion of the code compliance inspection report and provide the 

plumbing bid.  Once you receive the code compliance inspection report, you can revise the work 

plan accordingly and resubmit to our office for Ms. Moermond & Mr. Magner’s review and 

approval.  You may want to contact John Skradski, at 651-266-9075 for masonry questions and/or 

concerns.  

 

The City Council Public Hearing is on Wednesday, September 7, 2016 at 9:00 a.m. in Room 

300 Council Chambers if you wish to contest further. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Steve Magner  

 Joe Yannarelly 

 Amy Spong 

 Christine Boulware 

 Vicki Sheffer 
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